PCS Family Flyer

from our school to your home



2022 - 2023 | June 9, 2023

A MESSAGE FROM OUR CEO



UPCOMING EVENTS:

- Summer Camp Begins!
 - Tuesday, June 20th
- First Day of School Save the Date!
 - Wednesday, August 23rd

Conquering **Dyslexia**.

Powering **Potential**.

CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR 8TH-GRADE CLASS OF 2023!



Dear PCS Families,

I want to start by congratulating all of our graduating 8th Graders and

their families! I have seen so much growth in this group in particular; this truth makes it a bit easier to say so long to them, as we have fulfilled our mission! We certainly will feel a loss when they are gone, but we look forward to hearing about their successes in the years to come. Please stay in touch with us as **PCS Alumni**!

Throughout this flyer you will see just a few of the fun and engaging events PCS is proud to be a part of. As we close out this year we ask that you complete the **End-of-Year Parent/Family Survey** which is linked below. Thank you for another wonderful school year! Happy Summer!

-Mrs. Maria Paluselli, CEO

End-of-Year Parent/Family Survey

KIDS OF STEEL

I also want to end this year with a huge thank you to our **After-School Program**, led by La'Shawna McHenry. There are many quality programs funded by the 21st Century Grant, including **Kids of Steel**. De'Shawna McHenry (Coach Dee) trained the following After-School program students and they along with many parents and siblings, ran in the Kid's Marathon. After-School Staff that ran were Coach Dee, Dontae Washington, K.B. Bradley, & Antwan Carter.

Congratulations to the following students for running in the Kid's Marathon!

2nd Grade

Calvin Cramer, Olivia Sebastian, Russell Sebastian, & Judah Whittington **3rd Grade**

Jonnae Carter, Peyton Cramer, Elias Ramirez Dominguez, Erica Savage, & Jaxson Bauman

4th Grade

Emma Bauman, Amaya Gordon, Henry Huffmyer, Josiah Johnson, Aubrey Marwood, Bailey Marwood, & Ka'Maya Stewart

5th Grade

Daphne Carver, Amelia Jones, Shylar Moore, Grace Rogers, & Sam Tolbert **6th Grade**

Mirabel Bonasso, Raylee McNeilly, & Laila Whiting
This group was awarded the "Small But Mighty Award!" We are proud!

Finally, a huge thank you to all of the **After-School Staff!!** Sophie Rice, Kaila Taylor, Jenny Mazzei, Will Sinclair, Maddie Wonders, K.B. Bradley, Dontae Washington, Antwan Carter, Zev Woskoff, De'Shawna McHenry, & Luke Weismantle.



DESIGN TO MAKE A DIFFERENCE

Several PCS students competed at Duquesne University through Design to Make a Difference (D2MD). D2MD is a design & engineering program that challenges elementary, middle, and high school teams from the Greater Pittsburgh Area schools to create a product that helps an individual, group, or local/global community.

The **Elementary Team** was led by Mayah El-Dehaibi and Amrit Moore and they won three medals!

Bronze in Grit, Gold in Ingenuity, & Silver for Best Overall Project!

Congratulations to James Harris, Gwen White, Alyssa Hicks, K'Maya Stewart, Grace Rogers, Elijha Hartly, Mae Shoenberg, & Mirabel Bonasso!

The Middle School Team was led by Jillian Hurst and Amrit Moore, and won two medals!

Silver in Teamwork & Bronze in Ingenuity

Congratulations to Gia Alcalde, Hanna Bolick, Jeno Nevels-Littlejohn, Elijah Whittington, Nick Druga, Sam Richards & Cullen Lewis!



SAFETY & SECURITY

PCS will begin construction NEXT WEEK on a capture vestibule inside the gym door entrance. This vestibule will prevent anyone from accessing the building without first being processed through the office security system. We are very excited to add this measure of safety to our building!

SUPPORTING PCS

PCS WEST

In case you have not heard, Provident Charter School West is opening August 2023 and we were awarded a \$1.5 Million grant from the PA Coalition of Charter Schools! Check out our press conference from last week.

PCS WEST ON THE NEWS! - WTAE

PCS WEST ON THE NEWS! - WPXI

The building has been purchased and we are currently in search of students and staff. Please consider helping by sharing our flyer on social media, with your personal contacts via email, or in any other way you can. If you and your family have benefitted from the work we do at PCS, I would ask you to consider attending an Open House at this school to share information about your experience. If you are interested in helping at various Beaver County events to share your story, please email Julie Ewing at jewing@providentcharterschool.org. We need your help!!

WE WANT YOUR FEEDBACK



Thank you again for another **great year** at PCS!

Please take a moment to complete our End-of-Year Parent/Family Survey.

End-of-Year Parent/Family Survey

PRINCIPALS' POST

END-OF-YEAR CELEBRATION



Thank you to all that attended our End of the Year Celebration events! It was amazing to see and hear students singing, Team Storm performing, bucket drumming, and all of the spectacular artwork! Our students should be proud of their efforts! An extra congratulations to our Star Students for showing Perseverance, Compassion, and Self-Control throughout the school year. You all make Provident Charter School great!





FIELD DAY

Field Day was a huge success! Thank you to all the parents who

volunteered their time! The weather couldn't have been nicer and there were **smiles for miles**. It was great seeing students from different grade levels come together to support each other to earn House Points.







Congratulations to the **2023 8th-Grade Class!** Please stop back and see us. Have a great summer, everyone!

-Mrs. Connie Joseph, Building Principal -Mrs. Kristy Yonushonis, Assistant Building Principal





CHILD WITH DYSLEXIA?

ProvidentCharterSchool.org

ENROLLING NOW!









1400 Troy Hill Road Pittsburgh, PA 15212 412-709-5160

www.providentcharterschool.org



Provident Charter School | 1400 Troy Hill Road, Pittsburgh, PA 15212

Unsubscribe abilitski@providentcharterschool.org

Update Profile | Constant Contact Data Notice

Sent byabilitski@providentcharterschool.orgpowered by



Try email marketing for free today!